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To: CVG Airlines and Airport Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject:  A Concourse Roof Equipment Removal  

 

Date: September 4, 2014 

 

Contractors will be removing 3 large cooling towers from the roof of A Concourse in conjunction with 

the roof replacement project. They will be utilizing a large crane and multiple semi-trucks to assist 

with the removal. Subsequently gates A13 and A15 will be unavailable for use from 8:00 A.M. – 1:00 

P.M. Please use caution when working near this area during this time. 

 


